
Referral from Standards & Audit Committee – Counter Fraud Service Update 
(Amanda Fahey, Assistant Chief Executive) 

 

At its meeting on 15 November 2022 Standards & Audit Committee will consider a report on 
Counter Fraud Service Update, with the following recommendations: 

 
Members of the Standards and Audit Committee are asked to:  
 

i) consider the proposal to increase resources to combat fraud, and approve a 
further 3 year agreement with Reigate and Banstead Borough Council from 1 
April 2022 to 31 March 2025 for the provision of a Counter Fraud Service; and  
 

ii) recommend to Corporate Management Committee approval of a 
supplementary estimate of £12,700, to be split 80/20 between the Housing 
Revenue Account and the General Fund, following consultation with the 
Chairman of the Housing Committee 

 
 

The full report can be found below: 

Counter Fraud Service Update 

Subject to Standards & Audit Committee agreeing the recommendations, an addendum will 
be tabled to Corporate Management Committee closer to the meeting. 
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https://democracy.runnymede.gov.uk/documents/s5333/Counter%20Fraud%20update%20-%20Standards%20Audit%20-%20Nov%202022.pdf
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